
 
 

TRANSPORT DEPARTMENT NOTICE 

 

Temporary Traffic Arrangements in Kweilin Street and Tai Nan Street, 

 Sham Shui Po 

 

Notice is hereby given the following temporary traffic arrangements will be implemented in 

Sham Shui Po from 28 June 2024 to 30 June 2024 to facilitate road works: 

 

Implementation Period Temporary Traffic Arrangements 

From 10.00 p.m. on 28 June 2024 to  

06.00 a.m. on 29 June 2024 

Road Closure 

The section of Kweilin Street between Lai Chi 

Kok Road and Tai Nan Street will be temporarily 

closed to all vehicular traffic. 

 

Traffic Diversion 

1. Vehicles on Tai Nan Street westbound 

heading for Lai Chi Kok Road eastbound 

will be diverted via Tai Nan Street 

westbound, Yen Chow Street southbound 

and Lai Chi Kok Road eastbound. 

2. Vehicles on Lai Chi Kok Road eastbound 

heading for Tai Nan Street westbound will 

be diverted via Pei Ho Street northbound  

and Tai Nan Street westbound. 

From 10.00 p.m. on 29 June 2024 to  

06.00 a.m. on 30 June 2024 

Road Closure 

The section of Tai Nan Street between Nam 

Cheong Street and Pei Ho Street will be temporarily 

closed to all vehicular traffic. 

 

Traffic Diversion 

Vehicles on Nam Cheong Street northbound 

heading for Tai Nan Street westbound will be 

diverted via Nam Cheong Street northbound, Yu 

Chau Street westbound, Kweilin Street southbound, 

Lai Chi Kok Road eastbound, Pei Ho Street 

northbound and Tai Nan Street westbound. 

 



 
 

Appropriate traffic signs will be provided on site to guide motorists.  

 

 
LEE Chung-yan, Angela Commissioner for Transport 


